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Big Waves and Bonfires to headline Chester Creek Concert Series

[Duluth, MN] Big Waves and Bonfires will headline the Chester Creek Concert Series on August 6th. The Americana folk band
launched their “Belly of a Whale” album earlier this year and will perform hits from that album.

The Chester Creek Concert Series is scheduled to begin at 6:30p.m. and will run through August 13th. Please visit
https://duluthmn.gov/parks/activities-events/special-events/ for more information.

The Chester Creek concert hotline provides concert information and concert cancellations. The hotline is updated weekly. Please
call 218-730-4326 after 6 p.m. to check for cancellations.

Concessions are available onsite. Attendees should plan to bring a blanket or lawn chair.
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